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April 27, 2020 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

 

*Zoom circle times will continue this week. You will receive an email with your child’s time 

 and sign-on information.  On Thursday we will have a 9:00 Zoom and then a graduates Zoom at 9:40. 

 *Look for an email from Apryl regarding a car parade on Thursday morning after the Zoom classes. 

*”Homework” packets will be delivered to you today so please put your blue bags on or near your front door.  

See below for items to prepare and/or bring to circle time. 

*Also delivered to you today will be things that you would usually get at the end of the year e.g., extra set of 

clothes, a little gift from the teachers, and the year-end book.  Also in the bag for Graduates will be a paper 

mortarboard that will need assembly. Your child may wear this for their graduates Zoom class and during the 

car parade.  Please also have your child dress for graduation. 

 

  

Language Arts 

We will be working on 

the symbol and sounds 

for the letter Z. 

 

 

 

Activities 

Activities will center around the number 10, spring and 

graduation.  

On Tuesday, 10 Black Dots will be read, we will work on a 10 

frame and subtraction. For Wednesday, we will match letters 

and children will show what they have done with 10 black dots 

(see baggie of dots with homework packet).   On Thursday 

children heading to kindergarten will all meet for one Zoom 

class and we’ll have a special meeting.  Please dress for 

graduation     . Returning students will have a separate Zoom 

class on Thursday.   

Number of the week is 10. 

   

    


